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Hello Mustang Families. I 
would like to thank the PAC 
volunteers for all their work 
in creating innovative ways 
to support our students 
and staff.  Staff is apprecia-
tive of the new Keurig cof-
fee maker in the faculty 
lounge. The PAC sponsored 
smoothie days for students 
was a great way to wel-
come students back in the 
building. Thank you.

Dear Mustang Community, 
I hope you and your family 
are doing well. I'd like to 
personally thank the PAC 
for purchasing a Keurig cof-
fee maker for the staff at 
the middle school. Ad-
ditionally, the PAC is wel-
coming students back by 
purchasing smoothies for 
all middle schoolers next 
week. These small actions 
make a big impact on staff 
and student success. Please 
consider joining the PAC for 
our next meeting so you 
can join us as we plan more 
exciting projects that sup-
port students.

II hope everyone had a re-
laxing winter break and is 
ready to have a strong sec-
ond semester. 
 
PAC is providing smoorties 
to returning hybrid stu-
dents as a Welcome Back 
gift. Speaking of gifts, PAC 
also provided Keurig ma-
chines to both MSMS and 
MSHS. Please consider do-
nating K-cups to your 
school as a thank you to the 
teachers and staff. 
 
Looking forward, PAC will 
be holding a Greeting Card 
fundraiser, and our Spirit 
Wear fundraiser again. 

Funds raised by these will 
go to support Mini Grants, 
where teachers ask PAC to 
fund supplies not in their 
normal budget, as well as 
for periodic morale boosts 
for students. Long term we 
would like to buy electronic 
marquees for both schools. 
Have an idea for PAC? Drop 
us a note, or come to a 
meeting. 
 
Our next meeting will be on 
Feb 3 at 6 PM on Zoom.  
We'd love to see you there! 
 
Thanks, 
Coralyn Gauvin 
PAC Chair

From our 6-12 PAC Chair

PAC seeks Parent Liaisons 
for Each Grade 6-12

www.facebook.com/groups/ms612pac/  

ms612pac@gmail.com

PAC is looking for Parent 
Liaisons to represent each 
class (6-12th). The Liaisons 
will let us know the inter-
ests and needs of their 
class, as well as share what 

PAC is up to with other par-
ents in their class. If inter-
ested, contact any of the 
PAC officers or come to our 
next meeting.

PAC got Keurig Machines 
for both the Teachers and 
the Staff at the Middle and 
High Schools to show them 
how much we  
appreciate them. 

A super simple way for you 
to show your appreciation 
— drop off some K-Cups 
for the teachers and staff 
to enjoy. 
Thanks

Click here to order your 
greeting cards today.   Each 
box contains 30 cards for 

K E U R I G

 Next Meeting   3  Wednesday 

 February   2021

Next meeting is Virtual 
Click to Join Us! 

6pm MT

We are excited to announce 
our Spring 2021 fundraiser - 
Cards for a Cause!   
 

$30 with $13 from each sale 
going to support PAC proj-
ects, teacher grants...   
 
Choose from All Occasion, 
Thanks & Blanks, Kids 
Birthday, and Holiday 
Cards. 

www.facebook.com/groups/ms612pac
mailto:ms612pac@gmail.com
https://form.jotform.com/210187531730146
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82163906950?https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84774723199?https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89619763590?pwd=OEQwYVM1bE9IemFjSXpoL3dZS3UyUT09

